
 

 
 

April 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
I hope that you and your families are well.  
 
Our staff and students are very much looking forward to welcoming Year 6 students to Winterhill, and so 
I am writing to inform you that your child’s transition to Year 7 will begin on Monday 10th July for the final 
weeks of this academic year.  Contained in the transitions pack is information about the expectations we 
have of your son/daughter when they join us, and information about the transition itself.   

As you know, your child will be joining a high achieving comprehensive school, where we put great 
emphasis on personal development as well as academic achievement.  Alongside this, we expect everyone 
to uphold our Winterhill ethos of showing respect, responsibility and resilience. It is these values which 
uphold all aspects of school life, underpinned by our guiding principle that, ‘other people matter’. 

In order to prepare for your child’s arrival at Winterhill, we are continuing to put in place the support 
networks they may need, as well as organising important information to ensure your child can continue 
to build on the excellent progress they have made during their primary years.  To enable us to do this and 
to communicate efficiently and effectively, we ask that you complete the following on-line form; this 
ensures we can contact you and share updates and important information about your child via email and 
text (which are our preferred methods of communication) as well as ensuring we have the most up-to-
date information for your child - https://forms.office.com/e/YFvnhtpL4c 
 
I look forward to meeting you all in the near future and working with yourselves throughout your child’s 
time at Winterhill.  In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr S Rhodes 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/YFvnhtpL4c

